

COVID-19 Campus Repopulating Work Group
Minutes
April 2, 2021

Present: KC Senie, Patrick Dawes, Theresa Przybylowicz, Jenkin Gould, Chris Scott, Jonathan Miller, Chief Rivera, Darlene O'Brien, Lisa Fugiel, Chet DeGray, Andrea Nathanson, Darcey Kemp, Gena Lomelin, Jeremy Greenhouse, David Buonora, Kerri Kane, Theresa Remillard and Mike Cassesse

Discussion Points

- **Check-in Process Update** – Jenkin provided the group with an update on the check-in process. In process of filling four vacant positions. The number of classes to be held on campus in the fall will dictate the needs of the check-in crew.
- **KC** – Does this group feel temperature taking should continue into the fall semester? Patrick Dawes would like to see it continue. Chris Scott noted that it tends to keep people who are not feeling well away. No need for additional temperature takers at this time.
- **Andrea** – At what point will we discontinue the check-in process? Will we continue to check people in as additional buildings are opened?
- **Erica (Library)** – Would like to limit access to third floor of the library. Second floor access only with limited access to study areas and shortened hours. KC asked Erica to put together a proposal to bring to the Library Logistics group.
- **Darcey** – In the process of creating a spreadsheet for the B19 hours of operation pre-pandemic as a starting point. Student Affairs will send out a survey to determine on-site needs of the students. Will also check with Library, Student Financial Services and Campus Police to see if they would like to take part in the survey.
- **Kerri Kane** – The Bookstore would like to bring additional staff back. Will need six weeks lead time for fall semester.
- **KC** – In order to determine the needs for AMR, the number of students and their testing needs will be needed as soon as possible. Any testing numbers for summer/fall please forward to KC.
- **Jonathan Miller** – Is it possible to look at other testing sites or the possibility of hiring a PT number to do the testing?
- **Darcey** – Consider relocating the testing site. They are currently in front of Admissions area which may have more hours in the summer/fall. Possibly where CAS was in B17?
- **Fitness Center** – Survey should help determine the needs for the fitness center.
- **CSSRRA** – Jason Cohen will be reaching out to determine your projected COVID expenses for next year.